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RECOMMENDATION TO APPROVE FY23 FINANCIAL STATEMENT  
 
Introduction/History 
Each year the KURA contracts with Workman and Company to prepare the fiscal year 
financial statement and audit. Attached is the material prepared for FY23.  A 
representative from Workman Company will present the material to the Board for 
approval. 
 
 
Recommendation and Motion 
Staff recommends the Board approve the following motion: 
 

“I move to approve the FY23 Financial Statement and direct the Executive 
Director to file the FY23 Financial Statement with the appropriate entities 
including the State Controller and the trustees for the Agency Bonds.”  

 
 
 
Attachment:  FY23 Financial Statement 
 
 
 
 












































